CALLING ALL GCAM VOLUNTEERS!

As you may be aware, GCAM is working with Pride Houston to offer a GLBT history tent at this year’s Pride Festival on Saturday, June 24th. The project is a special event highlighting GACM in an air conditioned tent provided through a Pride grant funded by the John S. Kellett Foundation. As a result, it is important that we pull together and maximize this opportunity to showcase GCAM. We will need particularly volunteers for set-up that morning and for take-down at about 7:00 p.m. that evening; with enough volunteers, our exhibits can be safely secured and stored away with plenty of time for everyone to watch the Pride Parade. While Pride will be sharing some of their volunteers, this is a particularly special GCAM event and requires our best turn-out ever. Please let me know of your availability to serve as a volunteer at the GCAM History Tent at June 24th’s Pride Festival. My e-mail address is _________________ and my phone number is ___________________. Thanks for your continuing support of GCAM!

Judy Reeves

